
Mass Times 
Sunday 10am 
Saturday 5pm 
Weekdays 11:30am  
(No Mass on Mondays) 
Sacrament of   
Reconciliation is half an 
hour before Mass or by 
appointment.   

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: 

Fr. Tim Coonen, OMI 
Pastoral Assistant: 

Jane Staples 
Admin. Assistant: 

Heather Duggan 
Pastoral Council  

Dorothy Wood 
 613-523-2829 
Meetings: 1st Thur. 7:15p 
Finance Committee  

Bob Richer 613-738-4731 
Development and 
Peace 

Evelyn Kelly 613-235-
6266 
Diocesan Centre 

613-738-5025 
Schools 

Corpus Christi  
 613-232-9743  
Immaculata HS       
613-237-2001 
Cemeteries 

Hope Cemetery 
 613-822-1212  
Notre-Dame    
613-746-4175 

    Heron Home Hardware 

1740 Bank St. Ottawa 

Ontario K1V 7Y6 

T 613 733 3492 

F 613 733 2102 

Yes, we cut keys, sharpen garden tools, scissors and we repair 

screens, patio doors and windows  

 

Whelan 
Funeral Home 

Sean P. Copeland 

515 Cooper Street 

613-233-1488 

Immaculata High School 
140 Main Street, Ottawa 

 
Proud Sponsors of the 

Community 

613-237-2001 

We are a Full 

Care Community 
Please call Evelyn 

for a Complimentary 

Lunch & Tour:  

613-864-6026 

BAPTISM PREPARATION:  Contact the Parish Office a minimum of 3 months before the baptism. 
Baptismal instructions are required. 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION:  Contact the Parish Office to set up the initial interview. It is 
recommended that the first contact be a minimum of 6 months before the wedding. 
DIRECT DEPOSIT DONATIONS: The forms are available at the back of the church if you wish to make 
donations to the church through direct deposit. Envelopes for special collections will still be provided. 
PARISH REGISTRATION: The registration form is available at the back of the church or can be filled 
out online at http://canadianmartyrs.org/register/. 
FOOD CUPBOARD:  We collect non-perishable food items for the Centretown Emergency Food 
Centre on an on-going basis. 
If you would like to advertise your business in our bulletin, please call 613-232-5347 or email 
office@canadianmartyrs.org. 

Find us on Facebook : Canadian Martyrs Parish, Ottawa.  
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MINUTES:  For your information, the minutes are available in a binder 
at the back of the church and at http://canadianmartyrs.org/pastoral-council-minutes/ 
 
 

  
 June 9/10 2018 

10th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

June 17 Mass on the Grass 

June 21 Liturgy Committee, 7pm 

July – Aug. Office will be closed on Mondays 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat. June 9  5:00p  Margaret and Adrien Beriault by Terri  

   Beriault, 

Sun. June 10 10:00a Intentions of all parishioners  

Wed. June 13  11:30a Rita Denneny by Margaret Denneny 

Sat. June 16 5:00p Mike Tosti by Florence and Mike  

   Makhoul, Chia family members by Ada  

   Chia 

Sun. June 17 10:00a Intentions of all parishioners  

  

 

The Rosary is prayed at 11am before Daily Mass.  

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Wendall Nicholas, Teresa Beemans, Laura Westerman, Nancy 

Jansen, Marie MacPherson, Chris Smith and family, Ping Cai, 

Pasquale Cotroneo, George Cull, Liam Elder, and Michael Wink.   

 
 

100 Main Street, Ottawa, ON K1S 1C2 
613-232-5347  

office@canadianmartyrs.org 
www.canadianmartyrs.org

 

 

Welcome to our guests and new parishioners who have chosen to be with us for this celebration. 
As we worship and pray together may your experience among us be one of peace and joy. 

If you wish to register, please fill out a registration card. 

http://canadianmartyrs.org/register/
http://canadianmartyrs.org/pastoral-council-minutes/


COLLECTION June 2/3 2018 
Envelopes and Loose change: $ 6249 
Thank you! 
FINANCES – Jan.1 to April 30/2018 
  Actual  Budget 

Revenue $74,741.89 $67,775.00 

Expenses $88,327.16 $89,675.00 

             $(13,585.27)     $(21,900.00) 

OUR PARISH NEWS 
THANK YOU! 

Thank you to our hospitality teams who 

orchestrate our pizza suppers, parish 

luncheons, Lunch and Learn and Sunday 

coffee.  They are great community events and 

your time and efforts are greatly appreciated 

by all!  See you in the Fall! 
 

FOOD BANK DONATIONS 

The storage rooms at the Centretown 

Emergency Food Centre are empty as they 

have used up their accumulated stores, and 

are not receiving donations in any significant 

amount. This means they are purchasing a 

larger portion of food than normal. We 

encourage you to contribute food over the 

summer months to help fill their cupboards so 

they can better serve the community. 

 

NATURAL GAS USAGE AND 

CHARGES 

This past heating year (from June 2017 to 

May 2018 bills) saw a 9% increase in the total 

natural gas usage by our Parish, while 

temperatures were 8% colder in terms of 

heating-degree-days according to 

Environment Canada. The average gas rates 

have increased by 1.4% over last year, which 

when combined with our increase in usage, 

led to an 11% increase in natural gas charges 

for the Parish Centre and Church buildings in 

2017-18. 
 

FUNDSCRIP FUNDRAISER 

Would you like to participate in an on-going 

fundraiser for the church’s Poor and Needy 

Account?  Buy gift cards for yourself and a 

percentage comes back to the church.    

Please see the flyers at the back of the 

church for more information.  If you are 

interested in participating or volunteering to 

run this fundraiser, please sign up at the back 

of the church.   
 

MASS ON THE GRASS 

We will celebrate Mass outside on 

Immaculata’s lawn on Sunday, June 17
th

 if the 

weather permits.    Please sign up on the sheet 

on the back table for the BBQ so that we 

know how much food to purchase.  Thank 

you! Please bring lawn chairs! 

 

SISTERS OF SAINT ELISABETH 

CONVENT 

You are invited to have a look at handmade 

religious articles and souvenirs made by the 

Sisters of Saint Elisabeth Convent (Belarus) 

who will be visiting our parish on Fri. June 

15
th

.  All the goods are made with love and 

prayer and bring blessing to your home. You 

will support many people in need by 

purchasing items of devotions.  Please see the 

posters on our bulletin boards for more 

information.   
 

 

  

“DIAPERS AND WIPES” DRIVE  

Please put donations for the Youville Centre 

in the playpen in the church foyer.  Sizes 4, 5 

and 6 diapers are needed most. Donate baby’s 

essential needs: diaper cream, formula, 

children’s thermometers, soothers, soother 

clips, bibs, and children’s sunscreen. A 

complete list of items that they need is on the 

playpen in the foyer. 

 
LITTLE LENDING LIBRARY 

New books have been added to our little 

library in the church foyer. Have a look! Also, 

a reminder: please check at home for any 

overdue library books.  Thank you! 

 

DIOCESAN AND COMMUNITY NEWS 

CARTY HOUSE SPRING FLING GALA 

Please join us on Thurs., June 14
th

, 5pm-

8:30pm for the Carty House Spring Fling 

Gala, a dinner and fundraising event in 

support of all the women who call Carty 

House home. Come on out to Biagio’s Italian 

Kitchen for an amazing three course meal, 

some inspiring stories and great 

entertainment. Tickets are $50 and include a 

charitable donation. Buy tickets now @ 

www.cartyhouse.org 
 

PRO LIFE 

The next Mass on their journey to pray for the 

establishment of a Pro Life Centre in Ottawa 

take place on Sat. June 30 at 10 am, Holy 

Redeemer Parish, 44 Rothesay Dr . 
 

GALILEE SUMMER PROGRAMS 

Little Design Rebirthing Experience 

July 2- 11.   Participants will be guided in the 

study of a contemporary commentary on the 

prophetic-mystical text of “The Eucharistic 

Letter” of Jean Pierre Medaille, S.J., Cost: 

$990  

Guided Contemplative Retreat, Aug. 13-17 

This 5-day retreat is ideal for those seeking an 

extended time away from routines to allow for 

guided reflection on their relationship with 

God and self. Cost: $450  

Seven Day Directed Retreat, Aug 25-31.  A 

directed retreat offers individual spiritual 

direction in an atmosphere of silence and 

prayer. Cost: $690  

To register or for more information on Galilee 

programs please call 613-623-4242 ext 21 or 

info@galileecentre.com. (Some limited 

bursaries are available) 

 

DIOCESAN FEAST DAY MASS 

This year, at the celebration which will be 

held at Notre Dame Cathedral on Thursday, 

June 14, at 7:30 p.m., we will acknowledge 

the fact that Mother Élisabeth Bruyère has 

recently been declared Venerable by Pope 

Francis.  All are encouraged to attend the 

Mass at Notre Dame Cathedral at 7:30 p.m.     

 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE - 

CARITAS CANADA  

You are cordially invited to the Ottawa 

English Diocesan Council for Development 

and Peace’s AGM - 50 Years of Solidarity: 

Growth & Challenges at the Development and 

Peace Office, Archdiocesan Centre, Suite 207 

(second floor) 1247 Kilborn Place, Tues., 

June 12 at 6:30 pm. Refreshments provided. 

Please RSVP to Tara thurford@devp.org. 

mailto:info@galileecentre.com
mailto:thurford@devp.org

